
CFP: Student Philosophy in the South (SPITS) Conference 

 
IMPORTANT DETAILS 
Date: September 13, 2025 
Venue: University of Georgia (Athens, GA) 
Keynote Speaker: Lindsay Brainard, (University of Alabama at Birmingham) 
Submission Deadline: July 31, 2025 
 
CONFERENCE & SUBMISSION INFORMATION 
The Philosophy Graduate Student Association at the University of Georgia is pleased to announce the 
inaugural Student Philosophy in the South (SPITS) conference, which will take place in person on the 
University of Georgia campus. We invite paper submissions from current graduate students in 
philosophy working in any area or tradition within the discipline. This conference aims to promote 
community and collaboration amongst graduate students working in the southeast. There is no 
registration fee for this conference. 
 
Each author may submit only one paper for consideration. We especially encourage submissions from 
members of traditionally underrepresented groups in philosophy. Papers submitted for consideration 
should meet the following guidelines: 

I.​ Be no more than 3000 words in length (excluding references), 
II.​ Begin with a title and an abstract (not to exceed 300 words). 
III.​ Be prepared for blind review. 
IV.​ Be accompanied by a separate document including the title and abstract, author’s name, 

institutional affiliation, and contact information. 
 
Submissions must be received by July 31, 2025 and be sent to spitsconference@gmail.com with “SPITS 
2025” and the author’s name in the subject line. Responses will be sent via email by August 15.  
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Though there is no registration fee, accepted presenters and all attendees will be asked to submit a 
registration form by August 31. Additional information about travel and accommodations will be 
made available to presenters upon acceptance. All questions and correspondence should be addressed 
to the conference organizers at spitsconference@gmail.com.  
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